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The left out lane from Philpotts Road onto QEII 
Drive will be closed to all traffic for one day from 
7am to 7pm on Friday 29 May. The Christchurch 
Northern Corridor (CNC) Alliance team will 
complete the road surface at the new intersection 
that ties in with the new lanes on QEII Drive. 
Traffic Impact 
When the Philpotts Road intersection is closed, you 
can either use Innes Road or Main North Road to 
access QEII Drive. 

Cyclists and pedestrians will be able to continue from 
Philpotts Road onto the QEII Drive temporary shared 
use path as normal, by following the fenced off path 
and signage. The intersection will open again after this 
work to left out only onto QEII Drive.

Construction Impact
After the asphalting we will be painting the lines and 
installing new give-way signage. Asphalting is weather 
dependent, so the closure could be a day later than 
now planned. We want to thank you again for your 
patience and cooperation while we complete the QEII 
Drive upgrade.

What’s next?
Unfortunately the COVID-19 lock down period has 
delayed the opening of the upgraded QEII Drive, 
between Innes Road roundabout and Main North Road.

From early July, the new permanent lay out (left in and 
out only) at the Philpotts Road and QEII Drive 
intersection will be in place. This happens after we 
switch the traffic onto the new lanes. We will update 
you on this closer to the time. 
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ACCESS TO QEII DRIVE

Between 7am and 7pm on Friday 29 May you will need to 
take either Innes Road or Cranford Street and Main North 
Road to access QEII Drive. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or sign up for email updates 
online at: www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc 

QEII Drive with the motorway overbridge and the roundabouts. When the roundabouts are 
complete travellers turning left out of Philpotts Road can do a U-turn at the first roundabout. 

To enter the garden centre at 116 Philpotts 
Road, take Innes Road to turn onto 
Philpotts Road.

 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
•	    Our standard construction work hours are 

Monday to Saturday between 7am and 7pm. 
Night work usually starts after 7pm and stops 
before 6am.

•	   There will be increased noise and vibrations 
associated with most of the construction 
work. We will do what we can to minimise 
this.

•	    Keep yourself and your children, as well as 
pets, at a safe distance from the work site. 
Please stay behind the construction fences at 
all times.

•	    All work sites are subject to weather and 
other unforeseen conditions. Some jobs will 
finish early while others may be delayed or 
rescheduled.


